
 
             
 
 
 
 
 
 

    
February 2025 
 

Course Selection Process 2025-2026 
 

 
Dear Families, 
 
We are now in the process of selecting courses for the 2025-2026 year. Students have been meeting with 
their Advocacy teachers to review the following:  
 

• Transcripts 

• First semester report cards 

• 2025-2026 School Handbook Here 

• Course Selection Planning Sheets: English Program & French Immersion Program 

• Compulsory and elective requirements – Planning Your High School Program (Page 6 and 7 of our 
Handbook)  

• Post-Secondary pre-requisites: More detailed information can be found by making an appointment with 
a counsellor or visiting post-secondary websites 

 
Wednesday, February 26th - Online Course Selection opens on Parent & Student Connect 
Students can begin to plan their courses with a Course Selection Planning Sheet. Once complete, students 
are asked to enter their compulsory and preferred electives and alternates (choose 3) in either Parent 
Connect or Student Connect. For assistance, please see the attachments below and the following links: 
 
Click here for English Program – Course Selection Instructions 
Click here for French Immersion – Course Selection Instructions  
 
Thursday, March 6th - Course Selection Ends 
Courses need to be selected and saved by this date in Parent/Student Connect 
 
Thursday, March 6th - Open House 
Our annual Open House from 6:00-8:00pm for incoming grade 9 students 
 
Friday, March 7th - No Classes 
Advocacy/Homeroom teachers are available to meet with students and parents/guardians for a 20-minute 
registration appointment between 8:45am and 3:30pm to assist with and finalize course selections. 
Instructions on how to book your appointment are here. If you are unable to attend in person, your child’s 
Advocacy Teacher will connect with you by phone/email to finalize and confirm your course selections.  
 
If you require assistance, please contact our office at 204-339-2058. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
GC Admin Team 

 
 

COLLÈGE GARDEN CITY COLLEGIATE 
711 Jefferson Avenue   Winnipeg, MB   R2V 0P7 
Telephone: (204) 339-2058 / Fax: (204) 334-7252 
Homepage:  www.7oaks.org/school/gardencity 
Instagram:  college_garden_city_collegiate 

 

Howard Kowalchuk, Principal 
Chantal Desmarais, Vice-Principal 
Gary Jackson, Vice-Principal 
Susan Kurbis, Vice-Principal 

https://media.7oaks.org/media/Default/medialib/9-12-handbook-25-26-final-2.0bcd4411133.pdf
https://media.7oaks.org/media/Default/medialib/course-planning-grade-10-12-english-program.61362711037.pdf
https://media.7oaks.org/media/Default/medialib/course-planning-grade-10-12-french-program.5b0ccb11049.pdf
https://media.7oaks.org/media/Default/medialib/course-selection-instructions-english-program.6ceb8d11149.pdf
https://media.7oaks.org/media/Default/medialib/course-selection-instructions-french-immersion-program.b0930811148.pdf
https://media.7oaks.org/media/Default/medialib/course-selection-appointment-instructions.2cb86111033.pdf
http://www.7oaks.org/school/gardencity

